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January 2020 

Dear Prospective St. John’s Preschool Families, 
 
St. John’s Preschool is very proud of the wonderful program we are able to provide for your child.  
We are blessed to have such delightful children and supportive families with us. 
 
St. John’s Preschool has a blended classroom to provide our children more opportunities for social, 
cognitive, physical, and spiritual growth. Our curriculum, designed around the Illinois Early Learning 
Standards and the inclusion of the Common Core Standards for English Language Arts and Math, will 
foster readiness skills for a successful transition into Kindergarten and beyond.  Along with our 
program, we offer three optional enrichment classes for our 4 & 5-year olds - Loving Literature, Mini 
Mad Scientists and Little Van Gogh’s. To facilitate our transition from preschool class to enrichment 
class is our Extended Day option of a lunch (lunch provided)/rest time period for our 4 & 5-year olds. 
 
Registration opens for the public on January 28th. Attached you will find the Summary of 
Licensing Standards from DCFS, the 2020-2021 Parent Handbook, and the Registration Form.  All 
that is needed to secure a spot at St. John’s Preschool is the Registration form, filled out on both 
sides, and a $75 non-refundable one-time registration fee.   
 
We would love for you to come and see what St. John’s Preschool is all about and meet some of our 
current and prospective families at our Cultural Celebration Open House on February 19th  
from 6:00-7:30 p.m. Please feel free to share the news and invitation with other families. We can 
be reached at 630-355-1669, or e-mail us at preschool@stjohns-episcopal.com with any questions.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Suzanne Gutknecht and Andrea Collins 
Co-Directors 
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